ALBEM Board Meeting Minutes

Monday, November 2, 2020
The meeting was called to order  at 7:10 a.m. by Carrie Nemec via Zoom.
Attendees were:  Carrie Nemec, Veronica Plascencia, Marcie White, Karen Williams, Terence Booth, Cindy Young, Connie Magee, Damon Jespersen, Gonzalo Moraga, Ron Hoppe, Nicole Kelly and Donna Snyder.
Approval of Minutes  – Gonzalo made the motion to approve the minutes from the meeting in September as read.   Donna seconded the motion.  All were in favor.
Treasurer’s Report – Karen shared that the beginning balance in our account is $26,775.00.  After all expenditures were paid and membership fees received, the total ending balance is $30,853.75.  There are still $8,640.57 in the savings account and $20,520.34 in a CD.  
Responses from Dr. Baker
Carrie went over the answers from their meeting with Dr. Jill Baker.  There are still some unresolved concerns that she will bring up during their next meeting scheduled for November 10, 2020.  Follow up questions for Dr. Baker include:

· clarification on when the Counselors will receive the progress memo mentioned
· what support is being provided to the site’s TOT’s?

Questions for Dr. Baker
The next meeting with Dr. Baker is scheduled for November 10, 2020.  The following questions were brought up:
· How are we deciding what trainings are being offered to teachers?  Who is involved in making these decisions?  Can principals be a part of the process?
· What does “returning to school” look like for all level schools?  Can principals be a part of the logistical plan for when students return?
· What is the long-term plan for future training days for teachers?
Announcement
Carrie announced that Damon Jespersen is the new ALBEM representative for Elementary principals.  Welcome Damon!
Adjournment
Carrie ended the meeting at 8:20 a.m.
Next ALBEM Meeting:


Tuesday, January 12, 2021


Via Zoom


7:00 a.m.








